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Franklin Square Kiwanians Make a Difference in their Community

The Kiwanis Club of FRANKLIN SQUARE, Long Island South Central Division – Kiwanis of Franklin
Square presents Starfish Awards Certificate & Pin to Girl Scouts of Franklin Square for the many
community service projects they have done in the past year to serve fellow children of the Franklin
Square Community. The Starfish Award is given to people that go over and above in "Making a
Difference".

Kiwanis of Franklin Square donated $500 to
Have a Heart Children's Charity in which the
funds go to medical & other expenses for
children with cancer. 

Kiwanis Club of FRANKLIN SQUARE, Long
island South Central Division – donated $500
to Toys of Hope which gives new toys to
children in homeless shelters and other
children in need all year round, for over 10
years. For more information go to http://www.
toysofhope.org/

Pictured above: Santa, LISC Kiwanis Lt.
Governor Elect Tony Genova , Franklin
Square Secretary Julie Davis-Olson, Toys of
Hope Founder Melissa Doktofsky, Franklin
Square President Frank Ammendolea and
Angela DiLeonardo, Franklin Square Board
Director Phil Munda.
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Other highlights of Lt. Governor Robin’s
service include: • The coordination of over 150
Key Club volunteers for the Alzheimers
Association’s Memory Walk, •  Serving as Youth
Chair for the Foundation Fighting Blindness. •
Holding a Stay Awake-athon that raised over
$3,300 for Kamp Kiwanis, • Organizing the
First Lady’s Project which created book folders
to encourage reading to pre-schoolers that
were given to NUMC clinic patients, •
Organized caroling groups to raise money to
support the Kiwanis Pediatric Trauma Center at
North Shore-LIJ, • Ringing the bell for the
Salvation Army, • Participating in more than a
dozen food drives to feed local families in  East
Meadow, Westbury and Levittown, •
Volunteering at the Mary Brennan Inn in
Hempstead, • Supporting the newly formed
Bowling Green K-Kids, • and organizing the
Safe Kids Workshop that will be run at the
Levittown Public Library on March 21, 2009.

Key Club Lt. Governor
Robin Kornstein Wins
TOH Pathfinder Award
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The NORTH SHORE KIWANIS Club has begun
the Terrific Kids Program at the Sea Cliff
Elementary School, Sea Cliff New York.  Every
Friday afternoon the students are called to the
main office and given certificates, Terrific Kids
pencils, and lots of warm wished from the
Kiwanis Club.  Pictured is Kiwanis President
Julia Salat with new member of the club
Jimmy Dunne, who is the co-chair for this new
project. Not pictured is Jesse Giordano, the
other Kiwanis chairman for this project.   The
students pictured were all selected by faculty
members because they were caught “doing a
good deed” for that week.  What a wonderful
thing!! 

North Shore Kiwanis
Begins the Terrific
Kids Program


